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Re: Raytheon Company d/b/a Raytheon Systems Company
Amendment to Request for Special Temporary Authorization under Part 5
File No. 0125-EX-ST-1999; Electronically Submitted April 14, 1999

To the Commission:

On behalf of Raytheon Company d/b/a Raytheon Systems Company (“Raytheon”),
electronically transmitted herewith is an amendment to its request for a Special Temporary
Authorization under Section 5.61 of the Commission’s rules to conduct experimental operations.
Raytheon also amends its associated request for confidential treatment submitted pursuant to the
provisions in Section 0.457(d) of the Commission’s Rules.

Specifically, attached is a revised letter and separate request for non-disclosure for
association with its electronic filing.  The letter and request are intended to supersede or replace
completely the original request for special temporary authority

The Form 159 Remittance Advice Worksheet generated during the submission, and a check
for $90.00 made payable to the FCC to cover the associated filing fees ($45.00 each for the request
for special temporary authority and the request for non-disclosure, Fee Type Code “EAE”) were
submitted with the original application in accordance with the Commission’s rules.

Should you have questions concerning this matter, please call me at (202) 719-7235 or David
Hilliard at (202) 719-7058.

Respectfully submitted,
/s/

Kurt E. DeSoto
Counsel for Raytheon Company

d/b/a Raytheon Systems Companyv
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